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Thursday 26th June 

Tickets for Mary Poppins 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We now have tickets on offer for the children’s performances of Mary 

Poppins. We will be performing Mary Poppins on Monday 7th July in 

school at 1.15pm and Tuesday 8th July at St Chad’s Church at 5.15pm. 

Please order your tickets on Arbor for the performances you will be 

joining us for. Unfortunately, we have limited capacity so it will initially be 

two tickets per child for the performance in school and three per child 

for the performance in the church. 

 

Monday 7th July in school – 2 tickets each 

Tuesday 8th July at St Chad’s Church - 3 tickets each 

 

Once the initial tickets have been distributed we may have further 

tickets we can offer and will be in touch closer to the time to arrange 

this. 

 

 

Thank you,  

Miss Legg and Miss Powell 
 

 

mailto:admin@stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk
http://www.stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk/

